
 

 

The North Florida Chapter of US Lacrosse and the First Coast Lacrosse Official’s 

Association will be hosting an officials clinic on Saturday September 9th at: 

The Bolles School – Bartram Campus 

2264 Bartram Rd 

Jacksonville, FL 32207 

 

The officials clinic will include classroom and field break outs for new as well as veteran 

officials.  Lunch will provided by US Lacrosse - North Florida Chapter. 

Tentative Schedule 
8am to 9am  New Officials Sign-in 

9am to 11am  New officials classroom – Beginning Officiating and the Basics 

10am to 11am  Veteran Officials Sign-in 

11am to noon  Classroom session for all levels  

noon to 1pm  Lunch and informal Q&A 

1pm to 2pm  Field Session - Stations 

2pm to 4pm  Field Session – Scrimmage 

4pm to 5pm  Classroom/Field Final Q&A and closeout Discussion 

 

Clinicians: 

Kevin O’Leary – NILOA Executive Director    

Walt Munze – US Lacrosse/NFHS National Rules Interpreter  

David Seidman – NFHS Rules Committee 

Charlie Obermayer – US Lacrosse Sr Manager Officials Development 

Ken Rizzo – US Lacrosse Certified Trainer/Observer 

Bob Pradella – US Lacrosse Sub-District Coordinator for North Florida 

Jody Ticer – US Lacrosse LAREDO Clinician 

 


